04/10/2024, 09:57 Email - Phil Shipton - Outlook

To: envprotection@richmond.gov.uk
Subject: 24/2281/FUL

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Re proposed demolition of Sevenoaks & building of ‘eco’ house

It would be interesting to know if

Mr and Mrs Bradley Ross

Are property developers who will sell on the new eco house or are intending to reside in the house.
Can this be clarified please?

It is good to see that the proposed new house will be lower in height. Hopefully a future bid to add
another floor will not be passed.

Please can normal building hours be observed. That is, weekend hours kept to a minimum. As
presumably we as adjacent neighbours will face months of noisy demolition and construction all of
which will be very upsetting.

We have a back corridor in the conservation area which is home to woodpeckers owls and many
other birds. Hopefully all disruption will be kept to a minimum.

Best regards

Cathy Atherton

White Horse Lodge
81 High Street
TW12 2SX
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